
 

 

   

Tennessee Advisory Commission on Intergovernmental Relations 
Room 29, Legislative Plaza 

Nashville, Tennessee   
  

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2010 2:00 PM 
 

• MINUTES OF JUNE 2010 MEETING ............................................................ TAB 1 

 Chairman Mark Norris  
 
 

• WORK PROGRAM UPDATE ..................................................................... TAB 2 

 Harry A. Green, Executive Director, TACIR 
 
 

• REGIONAL JAIL STUDY FOLLOW-UP QUESTIONS ..................................... TAB 3 

 Libby Thurman, Senior Research Associate, TACIR 

 Bob McKee, Director, Corrections Oversight Committee 

 Gayle Ray, Commissioner, Tennessee Department of 
Corrections  
 
 

• E-911 EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS FUNDING IN TENNESSEE: 
A PROGRESS REPORT ............................................................................ TAB 4 

 Cliff Lippard, Associate Executive Director, TACIR 
 



 

 

 
 

Tennessee Advisory Commission on Intergovernmental Relations 
Room 29, Legislative Plaza 

Nashville, Tennessee   
 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, 2010 8:30 AM 

 

• REGIONAL WATER SUPPLY PLANNING .................................................... TAB 5 

 TDEC Regional Water Supply Pilot Studies 

 Paul Sloan, Deputy Commissioner, Tennessee Department of 
Environment and Conservation 

 Ben Rohrbach, Chief, Hydrology and Hydraulics,  U.S. Army 
Corps of Engineers, Nashville District 

 Challenges of Serving Sparsely Populated Areas 

 Bob Freudenthal, Executive Director, Tennessee Association of 
Utility Districts 

 Community-Based Regional Water Planning 

 Doug Murphy, Executive Director, Tennessee Duck River 
Development Agency 

 Statewide Water Resources Planning:  A Nine State Study 

 Lynnisse Roehrich-Patrick, Associate Executive Director, TACIR 
 
• UNDERGROUND UTILITY DAMAGE PREVENTION PROGRAM 

EFFECTIVENESS:  REPORT ON ONE-CALL STUDY .................................... TAB 6 

 Ethel Detch, Research Associate, TACIR 
 
• SET NEXT MEETING:  POSSIBLE DATES 

 December 8-9, 2010 

 December 15-16, 2010 


